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The testing window for the CogAT has been set for October 5th and 6th for third grade students.  Please checkout my website for more information about the test itself.  
Fourth graders will be taking the CogAT at a to be determined date.  
AG students and families, I am looking forward to working with you in person this year. 
5th grade ELA will be starting a Poetry unit and 5th grade Math will be starting a Beyond Base Ten unit.


WASHINGTON AND JOHNSON STREET AG
A little bit about myself.  I got my teaching license from Appalachian State University and my AG license from Duke University.  I have been teaching 22 years and this is my second-year teaching AG in GCS.  I love the outdoors and outdoor activities like surfing and biking.  My contact information is below.    
 hiattc@gcsnc.com

ph: 336-819-2900
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